



Mrs R L Schubert
Director of Drama
Email: rachel.schubert@ellesmere.com

12th March 2020

Dear Parent,

Harry Potter & the Cursed Child Performing Arts Workshop - Sunday 3rd May 2020

I write to you in relation to an exciting opportunity that the Performing Arts Department are able to offer its students.

On Sunday 3rd May 2020 Ellesmere College will be hosting a Harry Potter and The Cursed Child Performance Workshop delivered by Josh Wyatt, cast member and West End professional.

We are running two separate classes, one for students aged 7 to 12 years between 10.00am and 12.30pm and for senior students aged 12 to 18 years between 1.30pm and 4.00pm.

Each Workshop is limited to 15 students at a cost of £35 per student. If you are interested in booking a place on one of the workshops, please email Mrs Schubert on rachel.schubert@ellesmere.com

Yours sincerely,

L. Schuber

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com

> A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406